
NOTICE 
Deadline for Draft Decision on Western Power’s  

Proposed Access Arrangement Revisions 
UPDATE ON SUSPENSION 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority advises that the deadline for publishing its draft decision 
on Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions for the South West 
Interconnected Network remains suspended. 

On 6 February, the Authority published a notice suspending the deadline for issuing its draft 
decision.  The suspension was the result of an Authority request, issued under section 51 of 
the Economic Regulation Authority Act 2003, for Western Power to provide specified 
information and/or documents to help it assess the utility’s proposed access arrangement 
revisions.  The Authority had asked Western Power to provide the information and/or 
documents requested by 9 March 2009. 

The Authority is still awaiting the requested material from Western Power and, therefore, the 
deadline for publishing the draft decision remains suspended under section 4.68(b) of the 
Electricity Networks Access Code 2004.    

The Authority will publish a further notice when it restarts the deadline. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
26 March 2009 

 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7316/2/20090206%20Notice%20-%20Deadline%20Suspended%20for%20Draft%20Decision%20on%20Western%20Power%E2%80%99s%20Proposed%20Access%20Arrangement%20Revisions.pdf

